
Hello there,  
 
As a fellow American, I am extremely concerned to see Oregon consider removing all vaccination 
exemptions. Reasons include: 
 
-The government should never have the right to force an individual to inject something into their body. 
Their body, their choice. 
-There are many medical conditions which make it difficult for a child’s body to process the ingredients 
in vaccines, resulting in higher chance of side effects. There is never “one size fits all” in health care. 
-There is much research showing both pros and cons of vaccination, and it is essential to the freedom 
that we value in America to be allowed to weigh up those potential risks each for ourselves.  
 

Please strike down HB 3063. 
 

Michael Sutton 

Burlington, WI 
 


